
Dear Parents, 
  
This week we have been having some very 'active' maths. We had to find doubles and halves 
and match them up. They were all under cones outside so this made it even more of a 
challenge! We also used our house numbers to do lots of maths including more/less, 
doubles and halves, numbers between, x and ÷, adding and subtracting! The numbers were 
so useful! 
On Wednesday we became number detectives and searched for all sorts of numbers in 
newspapers. We found scores, prices, percentages, ages, dates, page numbers -all sorts of 
things! This was so popular with the class they've asked to do it again next week! 
Our Incredible Journey book is almost finished and we have another chapter and a half 
before we watch the movie based on it (thank you Eva for lending us 'Homeward Bound' -I 
hope it doesn't make Mrs Martin cry!) 
  
On Monday we will be drawing and labelling our route to school. Please point out all sorts of 
significant roads and landmarks the children could include... you'll be amazed at what they 
haven't noticed every day!  
Friday is our last day together and I thought we should squeeze in a Monkey Party! If you 
would like to send in any food or drink for this (this isn't instead of lunch!) please do -no 
nuts of strawberries please.  
  
I'll have a final round up of our weekly news next week, but in the meantime I'd like to tell 
you all what a truly delightful class of children they are. Each and every one of them is kind, 
happy, hardworking and its been a real pleasure to teach them these last two years.  
Have a lovely weekend,  
  
Mrs Martin 
  
Year 2 teacher 
English Leader 
Lenham Primary School 
  
 


